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 INGRID WEISS SUPPRT2015/7289/P 11/07/2016  17:43:03 I am writing to fully approve of this change of use. I think this proposed facility for the creative arts 

(Camden already having an historically lauded but threatened reputation for audio arts) is very 

welcome.  It would also bring a welcome addition to the variety of shops/opportunities on Kentish 

Town High St (i.e. not another food outlet). I am also aware that the application is made by someone 

with much experience and respect within the audio field in both skill and mentoring, is a long standing 

member of the community, and is therefore well equipped to make this a desirable and successful 

enterprise.

3 Evangelist Rd

Page 3 of 22


